All,

Below is the context of an email sent from chairperson Hazard. It was from a personal email account due to lack of access to Town email account at the moment so
| was asked not to share that email address.

| did respond that | would be sharing her email but clarified the errors in her email. | trust you to be able to identify them, but they are related to the timeframe, and
scope of review.

Please read the below email:
Dear Chairman Savage and ZBA members,

As | am aware that the ZBA recently received correspondence on the Plain Street project, | just wanted to let your board know that I, as one Select Board member,
have the utmost confidence that you will act in the town’s best interest in this and other matters that come before your board.

Over the course of many weeks, your board has weighed a number of complex considerations including traffic, 24/7 operation, environment, finance, quality of life,
legal complexities and more. | know that you are balancing all the relevant factors in an effort to decide what's best for the town.

Glenda A Hazard
Select Board Chairwoman

Scott Savage

Chair
Zoning Board of Appeals

When communicating with the Hopedale Zoning Board of Appeals, please be advised that the Secretary of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts has determined
that correspondence received or sent by a public entity is subject to disclosure as a public record underG.L. c. 4,§7.
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